
 In Church 

Saturday	24th	April
Vigil Mass 4th Sunday  of Easter 6.30pm Holy Saviour  click here to book
Sunday	25th	April
4th Sunday of Easter 9.30am Sacred Heart  click here to book
Tuesday 27th April 10.00am  Sacred Heart  Mass    click here to book
Wednesday 28th April 10.00am  Sacred Heart  Mass    click here to book
Thursday 29th April 5.45pm   Sacred Heart  Exposition and Benediction

6.30pm   Sacred Heart  Mass    click here to book
Friday 30th April 10.00am  Sacred Heart  Mass    click here to book
Saturday 1st May 11.00am - 11.30am Sacred Heart 

Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confessions)
There will be Exposition during this time.

Saturday	1st	May
Vigil Mass 5th Sunday of Easter 6.30pm Holy Saviour     click here to book
Sunday	2nd	May
Mass 5th Sunday of Easter 9.30am Sacred Heart     click here to book

  Change of Weekend Mass times.
  For some weeks now Fr. Gerard and I have been offering three
  Sunday Masses, a Vigil at Holy Saviour’s and a morning Mass at Sacred Heart and 
  Christ Church. I am aware that the Vigil Mass has lost a lot of the parishioners who 
  used to come to 11.15am at Holy Saviour’s.
  Prior to the effects of the pandemic, both Holy Saviour’s and St. John Southworth’s
  had an 11.15am on Sunday. We have decided to discontinue the Vigil Mass and to
  combine the two 11.15am Masses at Holy Saviours and we shall alternate celebrating
  this Mass. It will be a combined Nelson parishes Mass.
  The first weekend for this change will be Sunday 9th May.
  There will be no Vigil Mass on the 8th May at Holy Saviour’s or the weeks following.
            We will see how this goes over the next few weeks.     Fr. Peter

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/150184996367
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/150185680413
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/152187927187
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/148367805099
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/149482553341
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/152187961289
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/150186226045
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/150186294249


Saint John Fisher and Saint Thomas More High School
are hopeful that they will be successful in appointing someone as a co-ordinator of 
Chaplaincy activities at the school. Such a person would normally be refered to as a “Lay 
Chaplain” but would be responsible for co-ordinating the liturgical and spiritual life of the 
school with the main purpose of assisting pupils and staff to develop their personal 
relationship with God and their response to God within the wider community of the Catholic 
Church.
Clearly such a person must be robust in their own relationship with Jesus Christ and their 
involvement with and practice of the Catholic Faith. Please pray that such a candidate will 
come forward and be successfully identified.


